Denton C.P. School

Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk
contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Befter Never Stops

st February 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy February!

Dates for next week

Tuesday 5 February: Safer Internet Day (further details below)
Thursday 7t: Starfish Class Assembly (9.10am); Harry Potter Day (further details below)

Parent Pay
Parent Pay is now livel When you are paying for school dinners please select the day(s)

you wish to pay for; please do not choose the menu choice as this will be done in the
classroom at morning register. Many thanks, and once again, let us know if you need
any help.

Sdafer Internet Day

Safer Internet Day 2019 takes place on Tuesday 5t February. The children will be taking
part in activities in class, including designing posters that offer advice about how to
keep safe online —look out for these around schooll | am also sending you a copy of
our Acceptable Use Policy for pupils and parents, and there is a copy of this on the
school website.

Harry Potter Day

Harry Potter Book Night takes place annually and this year is on Thursday 7th February.
To celebrate the event we are inviting the children to dress as either witches or wizards
on the day. The children will be taking part in some Harry Potter themed activities
during the day (a letter with more information should already have reached you).

Change of Menu

On Tuesday 5 February there is a change of menu to mark Chinese New Year. Main
options will be: Chinese chicken noodles, Quorn Chinese veggie rice or jacket potato,
and for dessert: a choice of mango frozen yoghurt, yoghurt or fresh fruit.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy a lovely, and slightly warmer, weekend.
Yours sincerely, [/ -
Mr Guy Walsh, Headteacher | 7 ™S~
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